COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C. 3.

a
'i 7
H : Enclosure. 25th July, 1929.

Dear Sirs,

With reference to the oil tanker "VENDEMIAIRE"
recently buillt by the Deutsche Werft (Hamburg report
N0.18800, I enclose herewith a copy of a letter recelved from
the Bullders, and shall be glad to receive any remarks
lir.Chisholm may have to make thereon.

At the same time, I shall be glad to learn
at what stage the construction of the vessel had arrived
before the survey was commenced by the Soclety's Surveyors.

I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours feithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee,

Fhe Surveyors,

HANMBURG.

Lloyd's Registet
Foundation
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